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 3:30 p.m., Room 207, Guillot University Center 
 
 

The Graduate Council met on Thursday, April 18, 2013, at 3:30 p.m. in Room 207 of the 
Guillot University Center.  Dr. Lee Renfroe, Chairperson, presided.  The following members 
were present:  Dr. Lynn Aquadro, Dr. Birdie Bailey, Mr. Charles Boyer, Dr. Wendy Darby, Ms. 
Becky Daugherty, Dr. Kerry Gatlin, Dr. Daniel Hallock, Dr. Vagn Hansen, Dr. Victoria Hulsey, 
Dr. Donna Lefort, Ms. Stephanie Luman, Dr. Jim Riser, Ms. Tina Sharp, and Dr. John Thornell.  





 
Following a thorough presentation by Dr.  Balch and a question-and-answer period, Dr. 

Darby made a motion and Dr. Hallock seconded the motion approving the proposal but with a 
revision to #2 as follows:  “Select liaisons as identified by each college to work with UNA’s 
Instructional Designer for purposes of Distance Learning quality assurance.”  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Appreciation 
 
 On the occasion of the last 


